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May 11, 2018
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Dear Mayor Gary Katica, TIME R EC._

Since 2006, an effort has been made around the world to raise awareness about elder abuse. Friday,
June 15, 2018 is World Elder Abuse Awareness Day. To help us raise awareness of elder abuse and
empowering individuals to take action against abuse, the Area Agency on Aging of Pasco-Pinellas,
Inc. requests that you prepare and pass a proclamation designating June 15, 2018 as World Elder
Abuse Awareness Day.

A sample proclamation is enclosed. Please feel free to modify this template to how you see fit. The
issued proclamation may be mailed to our agency. Additional information on World Elder Abuse
Awareness Day can be found at: https://www.acl.gov/node/1344.

If you have any questions please contact Christina Simonetti at 727-570-9696, Ext 259.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

(Wudi

Ann Marie Winter
Executive Director
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